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About    the    draft    Caravan    and 

Camping    Parks    Master    Plan

The draft Caravan and Camping Parks Master Plan aims to 

guide and prioritise improvements for the caravan parks and 

campground managed by Barwon Coast, while protecting the 

cultural values and natural environment.
About the Master Plan 

We have been developing a ten-year master 

plan for the caravan parks and campgrounds 

managed by Barwon Coast:  

• Breamlea Caravan Park
• Barwon Heads Caravan Park
• Riverview Family Caravan Park (Ocean

Grove)
• Riverside Campground (Ocean Grove).

The Caravan and Camping Parks Draft 

Master Plan will set the direction for 

improvements and infrastructure priorities 

over the next 10 years, while enhancing the 

character of each park and protecting the 

environmental values. 

With pressures like population growth, ageing 

infrastructure, sea level rise and demand for 

camping opportunities, the Master Plan will 

guide the long term mix of accommodation 

types and sites available to ensure a range of 

accessible camping and visitor experiences. 

Read the draft Master Plan 
You can read the draft Master Plan by 

visiting www.barwoncoast.com.au/projects/ 

masterplan  

http://www.barwoncoast.com.au/projects/masterplan
http://www.barwoncoast.com.au/projects/masterplan
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We want to hear from you 
A number of stakeholder consultation and 

engagement activities were undertaken to 

inform the draft Master Plan, including 

surveys and stakeholder and staff workshops. 

Now we are seeking your feedback on some 

of the key actions, improvements and 

infrastructure priorities included in the draft 

Master Plan.

There are a range of ways you can have your 
say. Engagement activities include 
community drop-in sessions in Barwon Heads 
and Ocean Grove, an online community 
survey, and information sessions for twelve-
month permit holders. 

The consultation period opens on Monday 21 
August closes on Monday 2 October. 

Find out more 
You can find more information on the 
Caravan and Camping Parks Master Plan, as 
well as links to the survey and information 
about the Community Drop-In Sessions on 
our website by visiting 
www.barwoncoast.com.au/projects/masterplan 

Next steps 
Community feedback will be considered as 
part of the master planning process, with a 
final Master Plan expected to be released, 
along with a Community Consultation Report, 
in late 2023. 

Contact us 

Barwon Coast Committee of 

Management Inc. 

7 Ewing Blyth Drive 
Barwon Heads VIC 3227 

P: 03 5254 1118 
E: office@barwoncoast.com.au 

http://www.barwoncoast.com.au/projects/masterplan
mailto:office@barwoncoast.com.au
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